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22nd February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill,  

 

Our favourite event of the school year is back! This year, our theme is 

‘Read Your Way’ and we have lots of fun activities planned! 

 

The official World Book Day is Thursday 7th March - however, as usual, 

we would like to celebrate this as a school on Friday 8th March. Due to the overwhelming amount of positive 

feedback on last year’s theme, where the children had the choice to either dress up as either a character from 

a book or in pyjamas/nightwear, we have decided that this will also be the dress code for this year! For children 

in Year R, children should dress up as what they would like to be when they are older – more information for 

Year R parents will be posted on Class Dojo. We are looking to raise funds for both the school libraries, so a 

donation of £1 on the day would be hugely appreciated. This will be collected by the class teacher on the day. 

Alternatively, you can donate via Scopay. 

 

On Friday 8th March, we would also love to invite you, as the parents of our lovely children, to come in and 

share a book with your child/ren from 2:40pm – 2:55pm if you are able to. On this day, please head to your 

usual classroom drop off point for the teachers to welcome you! 

 

As part of World Book Day, each child will receive a £1 World Book Day Book Token that can either be 

exchanged for one of the special £1 World Book Day books, or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or 

more. These can be used at most book shops.  

To find out more about the books visit - https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 

 

We are very excited to see what World Book Day brings and to celebrate with the children. We will be sharing 

photos from the day on our website so that you can see what fun we had. 

 

As ever, thank you for your support, 

The Castle Hill Team 
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